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Planning was well under way for High Country’s 16th Annual Wild in the Weeds Rally, held 
every year during the first weekend in May, when, well, you know what happened after 
that. 

It is sometimes easy to forget how much work and energy goes into planning these events. 

Billy Hensler, our chapter Coordinator, worked with vendors, bands and Punkin Center Bar & 
Grill to try and find a date we could postpone the event to, but after a while it became clear 
to him and most of the chapter officers that postponing the event was just not going to 
work-out. 

We are still getting ready for our annual Motorcycle Safety & Awareness event at the 
Mogollon Rim Visitor Center Saturday morning, May 23rd (Memorial Day Weekend). During 
this annual event, we serve free coffee and donuts to weary travelers heading to their 
favorite get-away spot for the weekend. It gives us a chance to present a favorable face to 
the general public and remind them to look twice for motorcycles while also giving them a 
little stimulant to keep them alert! Hopefully, there will be some return to normalcy by then 
and this event will still happen. 

The weather will be improving significantly in the coming weeks and we look forward to 
seeing riders from down south all over Rim Country. Remember to watch for elk, deer. 

Remember, you have a permanent invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the 
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3rd Saturday of the month and join 
us for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to have you join us (after all these 
restrictions are lifted). 


